
Notice of Hearing 
Goliad County Groundwater Conservation District 

Board of Directors 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
NOTICE IS GIVEN IN ACCORDANCE WITH CHAPTER 551 , GOVERNMENT CODE 

(V.T.C.A.) TEXAS OPEN MEETING ACT, that the Goliad County Groundwater Conservation 
District Board of Directors will hold a meeting on Monday, November 20, 2023, at 5:00 p.m. at 

118 S. Market St. , Goliad, Texas 

GCGCD meetings are recorded and the recordings are subject to open records requests. 
GCGCD meetings are conducted according to Robert's Rules of Order - latest revision. 

Drilling and Operating Permit Hearing for Mark Edwards 

Under Section 36.404 of the Texas Water Code, the Goliad County Groundwater Conservation 
District Board of Directors does hereby give notice of a public hearing to be held on Monday, 
November 20, 2023 at 5:00 p.m. at the Groundwater District Office, 118 S. Market St., in Goliad, 
Texas. The purpose of this hearing is to hear public comment on applications for proposed 
operating permits. 

Permit No.'s 79-22-P-0117 and 79-22-P-0118 for Mark Edwards located at 3113 Fannin Rd. , 
Victoria, TX 77905 on a 131.96-acre tract owned by Mark Edwards. Water from the well(s) will 
be used for irrigation. The 15 HP pumps are capable of producing 200 gpm with a requested 
amount of water being 62.65 ac/ft/yr cumulative. 

For comments or information on this permit application contact Michelle Shelton, General 
Manager, GCGCD at 361-645-1716 or at gcgcd@goliadcogdc.org. 

l0DAYNOTICE 

The Goliad County Groundwater Conservation District is committed to compliance with the 
Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA). Reasonable accommodations and equal opportunity 
for effective communications will be provided upon request. Please contact the District at 
361-645-1716 at least 24 hours in advance if accommodation is needed. 


